
 

 

 
 
18th December 2019 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers 
 

Asda Café and Marsden Park 
 
 

Next term we hoping to rotate between Asda and Marsden park café. Whilst at Asda we will be 
shopping then using the café there. Weather dependent, we will go to Marsden park the alternate 
week where we access the park and café. We are hoping to develop the skills they have been 
working on at Asda. 
 
Please kindly return the attached slip to College if you would like your child to attend and let us 
know if there have been any medical changes since September 2019. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

H Horrocks 
 
Mrs H Horrocks 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Asda Café/ Marsden Park - HHO 
 
 
Students Name: _______________________________________             
 
I consent for my child to go to Asda/ Marsden Park 
 
I confirm the medical information College holds remains current and there has been no changes 
since September 2019. 
 
 
Signed: _______________________________ Date: ______________ 
 
 
 


